
  

 

July 12, 2021 
 
Dear Princeton Day School Community, 
 
I am writing to follow up on my message from June 28 with important 
additional information about the opening of school. 
 
Please read this carefully and for those requesting medical or religious 
exemptions to our school’s vaccination requirement, please act 
immediately. 
 
As a reminder, this information was shared in my June 28 message to the 
community: 

• We will conduct all programs in person and on campus. We will not 
provide a remote option. 

• We will require that all faculty, staff, and students eligible to be 
vaccinated be fully vaccinated by Monday, August 23, the starting 
date for school programs and events. 

Important Information: 

• A request for a medical or religious exemption must be submitted by 
Friday, July 23. To request an exemption, please complete the 
vaccination exemption request form emailed today in my update to 
all PDS families and submit it to the healthoffice@pds.org. 



 

• Decisions on exemptions will be communicated to the individual by 
August 5. 

• Student vaccination information needs to be uploaded by August 16. 
You will receive additional information later this month on that 
process once we have completed the data updates necessary for the 
new school year. 

• Faculty and staff vaccination information needs to be emailed 
to healthoffice@pds.org by August 16. 

Should you have questions or suggestions about these items or any others 
that touch on the operation of the school, I encourage you 
to email PDSTogether@pds.org. 
 
Thank you for your partnership. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Paul J. Stellato 
  

Princeton Day School 
650 Great Road 

Princeton, NJ 08540 

 


